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Summer 2019 Newsletter 
 

Another school year is drawing to a close already. We want to thank all of the families of the Margaret Park 

community for working with us to create a safe and caring community where children can experience learning in 

meaningful, authentic and engaging ways. We wish our Grade 5s all the best as we send them off to middle school.   

 

Staffing Changes for the 2019-2020 School Year: 

The following staff members are moving to other schools. We will miss them and thank them for their work at 

Margaret Park.   

  Karl Campbell   Cindy McCulloch  

  Alison Black  Rosemary Zenchuk     

The following teachers have new assignments/changes at Margaret Park: 

  Jolene McFadyen-Nein — Kindergarten AM & PM 

  Federico Vidad — Grade 4/5 

  Karen Penner — Grade 4/5 

  Pam Pompana — Grade 4/5 

  Stephanie Luna — Learning Support 

  Barb Bottle — Art only  

Introducing a new staff member: 

  Alyssa Talbot — Learning Support 

 

We would also like to let our community know that Lisa Johnston, an 

important part of the Margaret Park Family, is retiring. We wish her all 

the best in her new adventures and thank her for her dedication to the 

children and families of our school.  

YOU WILL ALWAYS BELONG HERE! 

 

Have a safe and fun-filled summer!  

We look forward to connecting with you at Orientation Meetings on September 3rd and 4th.  
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